From: Joseph Spena - AES [mailto:joseph.spena@ahold.com]
Sent: Monday, October 12, 2015 11:13 AM

To: Andrew Werth <andrew@vandalproof.org>

Subject: Re: FW: OPS Vandal Proof Soap Dispensers

Andrew,

We are a new 400,000 square foot grocery warehouse located in central Jersey City, NJ. To
make a long story short we see quite a bit of crime and vandalism in our facility, sad to say,
mostly due to the facility being established in a high crime area. Our original soap dispensers
were plastic and were routinely being ripped off of the wall by our associates. This caused us to
lose refills, waste money on replacement dispensers, lower employee morale, cause food safety
concerns, etc. We sought out a bullet-proof solution to this by literally Googling "prison soap
dispenser." Your dispensers fit the bill. We have 700 employees here and since installing your
dispensers we haven't had one problem (aside from the key issue). These are mounted with
heavy duty toggle bolts and aren't going anywhere, as I personally mounted all 18.

Thanks for your help with the keys. Any other questions just let me know.

Joe Spena

Facilities Manager, Chief Engineer
Ahold eCommerce Sales Company
Jersey City, NJ



